
Parent Workshops 
 

Please come out to the Parent Workshops sponsored by the Niagara Street School 

Counseling Staff. Come and join us and we discuss various topics including; discipline, 

academics, cyber bullying, heath issues, and more. Listed below are the dates for the rest 

of the school year. Please look for flyers to come home with your children with workshop 

topics. (Also, look for special giveaways and prizes to be won at workshops!) 

 

Thursday, December 10
th

 from 4 – 6pm 

Wednesday, January 13
th

 from 5 – 7pm 

Tuesday, February 2
nd

 from 3:15 – 5:15 pm (right after the parent group meeting) 

Thursday, March 11
th

 from 4 – 6pm 

Tuesday, April 6
th

 from 3:15 – 5:15pm (right after the parent group meeting) 

Wednesday, May 12
th

 from 5pm – 7pm 

Thursday, June 10
th

 from 4 – 6pm 

 

Also, food and childcare are provided at each workshop. Come and enjoy a night with us. 

 


